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RCN response for Alcohol Health Alliance UK (AHA) to  the Commission on 
Alcohol Harm  call for evidence . 

 

With a membership of around 435,000 registered nurses, midwives, health visitors, 
nursing students, health care assistants and nurse cadets, the Royal College of 
Nursing (RCN) is the voice of nursing across the UK and the largest professional union 
of nursing staff in the world. RCN members work in a variety of hospital and community 
settings in the NHS and the independent sector. The RCN promotes patient and 
nursing interests on a wide range of issues by working closely with the Government, 
the UK parliaments and other national and European political institutions, trade unions, 
professional bodies and voluntary organisations. 
 

Introduction  

The RCN supports the aims of the Commission on Alcohol Harm and welcomes this 
opportunity to submit evidence for the Alcohol Health Alliance (AHA).  

In recognition of the significant and detrimental impacts of alcohol on 

as part of 
this.  

�:�K�L�O�H���Z�H���Z�H�O�F�R�P�H�G���W�K�H���*�R�Y�H�U�Q�P�H�Q�W�¶�V��recently published Prevention Green Paper1, 
it did not include any significant policy actions to address the issue of alcohol, such 
as reducing the affordability of alcohol through the introduction of minimum unit 
pricing, restrictions on alcohol marketing or strengthening alcohol addiction treatment 
services in the community.  
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